

Lecturas págs 38 y 39 libro de tarea (blanco y negro)

Lee el siguiente texto divide en dos parte luego complete las palabras que faltan en el texto con las palabras del siguiente cuadro:

to marry me
I was engaged
I ran to open it
walked alone from the station
write in a letter
There was my mother
I had a surprise
didn't know

El compromiso

PARTE 1

Mi madre nunca vino a buscarme a la estación de tren cuando llegué de Nueva York. Así que siempre (1) _____ a la casa de mi madre, Y así esta noche tuve tiempo para pensar. Tenía noticias muy importantes para mi madre, pero yo (2) _____ qué decirle.

Escribía a mi madre todas las semanas. Pero es difícil (3) _____ "Creo que le gusto a Agnes", o "Estoy enamorado de ella", o "Creo que ella está enamorada de mí". " 'Quiero preguntarle a Agnes (4) _____ "

Bueno, no pude hacerlo, y ayer le pedí a Agnes que se casara conmigo, y ella dijo que sí.

Mi madre era viuda. Yo era su único hijo—y ahora (5) _____ y ella no lo sabía. Estaba listo para una noche difícil. Caminé hasta la puerta principal. (6) _____ Ella sonrió y me abrazó. Había algo diferente en su sonrisa. Pensé: "¡Ella sabe lo de Agnes!". Pero no dije nada.

Entré al comedor y aquí (7) _____ Había tres sillas, tres platos y tres vasos. ¿Estaba Agnes aquí? ¿Fue una sorpresa para mí? Hubo un golpe en la puerta. "¡Es Inés!" pensé, y (8) _____

PARTE 2

Pero fue el Sr. Nixon. era un viejo amigo de la familia

"Buenas noches, joven", dijo.

' 'Señor. Nixon está aquí para cenar, Philip", dijo mi madre. Me gustaba, pero no estaba muy feliz de verlo esta noche porque quería hablar con mi madre. Comenzamos nuestra cena, pero no hablamos mucho. Al final de la comida, le dije a mi madre que quería ir a la oficina de correos porque tenía una carta importante para enviar.

"¿Una carta para una chica?" se rió el Sr. Nixon. "Sí, he dicho.

Cuando regresé a casa, el Sr. Nixon todavía estaba allí.

"Ven y siéntate, payaso, Philip", dijo. "¿Puedo hablar contigo?" Me senté. "Bueno, mi muchacho", dijo. Quiero casarme con tu madre.

Me sorprendió.

"Ayer le pedí que se casara conmigo y me dijo que sí. ¿Te habló de mí en sus cartas? ¿No? Bueno, es difícil escribir sobre eso en una carta, por supuesto.

Me reí. "Sí, lo es. Esta es una noticia maravillosa".

Luego entró mi madre, un poco roja en la cara.

Era algo nuevo para mí que mi madre pudiera enamorarse. Tal vez, como todos los hijos, solo pensaba en mi propia vida. Así que decidí no decir nada sobre mis noticias. Esa noche mi madre vino primero por mí. Podría hablarle de Agnes mañana.

The Engagement

PART 1

My mother never came to meet me at the train station when I arrived from New York. So I always (1) _____ to my mother's house, And so tonight I had time to think. I had some very important news for my mother, but I (2) _____ what to say to her.

I wrote to my mother every week. But it's difficult to (3) _____ "I think Agnes likes me," or "I'm in love with her," or "I think she's in love with me. " I want to ask Agnes (4) _____ "

Well, I couldn't do it, And yesterday I asked Agnes to marry me, and she said yes.

My mother was a widow. I was her only child—and now (5) _____ and she didn't know. I was ready for a difficult evening. I walked up to the front door. (6) _____ She smiled and put her arms around me. There was something different about her smile. I thought, "She knows about Agnes!" But I said nothing.

I went into the dining room and here (7) _____ There were three chairs, three plates, and three glasses. Was Agnes here? Was it a surprise for me? There was a knock at the at the door. "It's Agnes!" I thought, and (8) _____

PART 2

But it was Mr. Nixon. He was old friend of the family

"Good evening, young man," he said.

' "Mr. Nixon is here for dinner, Philip," said my mother. I liked him, but I wasn't very happy to see him tonight because I wanted to talk to my mother. We started our dinner, but we didn't say very much. At the end of the meal, I told my mother that I wanted to go to the post office. I had an important letter to mail.

"A letter to a girl?" laughed Mr. Nixon. "Yes," I said.

When I got back home, Mr. Nixon was still there.

"Come and sit clown, Philip," he said. "Can I talk to you?" I sat down. "Well, my boy," he said. "I want to marry your mother.'

I was surprised.

"I asked her to marry me yesterday, and she said yes. Did she tell you about me in her letters? No? Well, it's difficult to write about that in a letter, of course.

I laughed. "Yes, it is. This is wonderful news."

Then my mother came in, a little red in the face.

It was something new to me that my mother could fall in love. Perhaps, like all sons, I only thought about my own life. So I decided to say nothing about my news. That evening my mother came first for me. I could tell her about Agnes tomorrow.

Answer the questions.

Who was Mr. Nixon?

A new friend of the family

An old friend of the family

Why wasn't Philip happy when he saw him?

because he wanted to talk to his mother about Agnes

because he wanted to talk to his mother about Annie

Why did Philip want to go to the post office?

he wanted to meet with Agnes

he wanted to mail a letter

Who was the letter for?

the letter was for Agnes

the letter was for Annie

What did Mr. Nixon tell Philip?

he told Philip that he wanted to marry his girlfriend

he told Philip that he wanted to marry his mother

Did Philip know about this?

Yes, he did

No he didn't

What did he think about this news?

he wasn't surprised

he was surprised

Did he tell his mother about Agnes that evening?

Yes, he did

No he didn't